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Dates to 

Remember 
 

Friday 14th 

August 2020 

District Softball 

Yr7 Graduation   

Photos 
 

Thursday 20th 

August 2020 

District Tag Rugby 
 

24th-26th 

August 2020 

SAPSASA Soccer/

Hockey 
 
 

24th-28th 

August 2020 

Footsteps Dance 

Company 

SSO Week 
 

Tuesday 1st 

September 2020 

HATS ON 
 

Friday 4th 

September 2020 
School Closure 

District Softball             

Carnival 
 

7th-9th 

September 2020  
SAPSASA Football/

Netball 
 

Monday 7th 

September 2020 
Governing Council 

7pm 
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Dream Believe Learn & Achieve 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome to our Week 4 Newsletter. The students and teachers have settled back in to 

school this term with what feels like a little bit more normality. Thank you to parents who 

continue to be very respectful about dropping off and picking up from outside of                      

classrooms and also for being very willing to complete COVID forms if attending onsite 

meetings in our office area. This is greatly appreciated.  

As always, we continue to monitor the advice from our Department and SA Health to                 

ensure the health, safety and wellbeing of students, staff and families.  

It has been exciting for our students to be able to begin some sporting activities again and 

we had a girls and a boys team enjoy the Riverland SAPSASA Soccer Carnival a few weeks 

ago. It was great to note that the teams had a couple of wins and the children enjoyed 

being able to be active again.  

We had many students represent us in the SAPSASA Football and Netball carnival held at 

Loxton last week. While the netballers had their games cancelled due to the extreme 

weather, they managed to play 3 games first. Our footballers won all games except for 

their last one and we congratulate Jett Dahlitz for being named Player of the Carnival. The 

football games continued in the extreme conditions. Trials for the teams scheduled to play 

in the state carnival in Adelaide in September continue, with several of our students                   

continuing through the selection process.  

We would like to congratulate Billie Geraghty, Harry Lipman and Toby McDonald who 

have all been selected in the Riverland Hockey team, set to compete in Adelaide in Week 

6 of this term.  

 I was absolutely delighted at Assembly last week to receive a special surprise presentation 

of flowers, a card from each class and a letter from Governing Council for National                         

Principal’s Day. I shared that it is an absolute privilege to be Principal of Loxton Primary 

School and I love to come to work everyday.  

A special part of my role is to be able to congratulate our students who work to represent 

our vision and values. Today I was able to support our newest SRC members in the                            

beginning of their leadership journey, by presenting their badges. We aim to be able to 

hold a formal induction ceremony when restrictions are lifted further, however in the 

meantime we wish them all the best as they represent their peers and their school. We 

have seen many positive influences from our student leaders through our Semester One 

COVID restrictions, including our Wacky Wednesdays. We look forward to seeing how our 

new SRC keep us connected and engaged as a school in Semester 2.   

Principal: Sally Wright       

Deputy Principal: Bernie Lipman       

Governing Council Chairperson:  

Donna Felder 
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“Language 

Word” 

This fortnights "Language Word". will be ‘Kungun’ (which
means to listen) pronounced (Koong-en) OO as in book.   
Everette Giles,  

Aboriginal Community Education Officer 

Bush Tucker Garden 

Update 

Woolworths Junior Landcare Grant. 

Loxton Primary School was fortunate to receive a grant to 

replenish the Bush Tucker Garden. Money from the grant has 

been used to raise the  garden beds and to purchase new 

plants and components for the watering system. Our 

Groundsperson, Bill Ling has raised the garden beds and

students, along with Everette Giles (Aboriginal Community 

Education Officer), have worked in the garden.  

When the garden beds are filled with soil, the bush tucker 

plants purchased from the State Flora and Fauna Nursery at 

Murray Bridge will be planted.  

We thank Woolworths for supporting the Bush Tucker Garden. 

Our students at Loxton Primary School will have the

opportunity to gain a greater understanding of Indigenous 

Culture.  

Merylyn Rowe 

Aboriginal Education/Specialist Science/Health Teacher 

3/4 King have 

been learning 

about 
procedures. 

They followed 

a clip and 

wrote the 
procedure on 

‘How to make 

a balloon 

dog’. Then 

they made 

their own. 
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District Netball 

District Football 

On 7th of August 8 boys from Loxton Primary School                     

participated in SAPSASA football. Overall we came               

second, won three and lost one. Loxton                   

primary, Lutheran school and catholic school 

all came together to play 4 matches. It was 

freezing cold and wet with rain, we all had a 

great time at the footy. From Loxton primary 

Jett Dahlitz, Will Simes and Rhys Wooldridge 

made it in to Riverland 

tryouts and if we get                           

selected we go up to 

Adelaide for three 

days to play games of 

football. Thanks to Mr 

Kruger for taking his 

time for coaching us 

and standing in the 

cold. 

By Rhys L & Rhys W 

On Friday the 7th of August, 9 girls from our school 

participated in a SAPSASA netball carnival to               

represent Loxton primary. We were supposed to 

play 7 games throughout the day but                             

unfortunately could only play 3 due to the                 

weather being freezing and wet. Overall, we lost 2 

games and won 1 but still had a great time while it 

lasted!  

After the 3 games, the spectators chose 40                

netballers from the district that participated on the 

day to try out for the Riverland team. From there, 

they selected 20 people to go to a training on 

Wednesday where they will then pick 10              

people to be in the official Riverland netball team! 

Congratulations to the girls that made it in!  

We would like to thank Mrs Thiele for being our 

coach and taking the time to organise our team 

for the day, Mrs Gibbs for team managing, Jarra 

for umpiring all our games and Michelle for                

letting us borrow the Loxton junior netball                 

dresses.     

By Holly & Ava 
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SAPSASA News 

Billie Geraghty, Harry Lipman and Toby McDonald 

have been selected in Riverland HOCKEY team to 

compete in Adelaide week 6. 

Jett Dahlitz, Will Simes and Rhys Wooldridge have 

been selected in SAPSASA football training squad 

Saskia Gibbs, Billie Geraghty and Zoey Heywood 

have been selected in SAPSASA netball training 

squad 

Alex Francis has been selected for Riverland SAPSASA 

to compete in the state Golf finals later this year.  

District Golf 

I really like golf. I have been               

playing since I was 2 years old. On 

Sunday August 2nd I tried out for 

SAPSASA golf. We played 9 holes at 

Berri. I played well. I was chosen to 

go to Adelaide to play in the State 

Final in early November.  

By Alex  



Community News 

 

MISSED  A  NEWSLETTER! 
visit our website  

www.loxtonps.sa.edu.au 

Absence text only 

0447158038                         

 Term Calendar 
http://

www.loxtonps.sa.edu.au/

whats_happening.htm  

Lunches available on 

Monday, Wednesday 

and Friday. Download 

the QKR app on your 

device and place your 

order before 8am.  

                     

      Phone: 8155 5444  

Email: loxton@happyhaven.sa.edu.au  
 OSHC 

Keep up to date with everything 

Loxton primary school 
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Have you lost               

something? 
Don’t forget to check the lost 

property bin. Located at the 

front office. Naming your                

property will ensure that it 

makes it back to your child’s 

classroom! 

http://www.loxtonps.sa.edu.au/whats_happening.htm
http://www.loxtonps.sa.edu.au/whats_happening.htm
http://www.loxtonps.sa.edu.au/whats_happening.htm

